Town of Colrain Select Board/Finance Committee Meeting 55 Main Road/Town Office Building 6:30 P.M.

MINUTES OF January 21, 2014

Present:

Mark Thibodeau, Jack Cavolick, Lori Regienus, Doug Macleay, Charles Lappen, Marybeth Chichester, Kevin Fox – Town Coordinator, Jason Haskins – Police Chief, Dawn Haskins – Officer, Betty Johnson – Library Director, Paula Harrison - Library Trustee.

Meeting was called to order by Mark Thibodeau at 6:30 PM.

Appointments

Police Department

Chief Haskins presented a proposed FY 15 budget for the Colrain Police Department. Discussion on accreditation, training, replacement of vehicles and staffing.

Griswold Memorial Library

Betty and Paula presented the proposed FY 15 budget for the library. Discussion on proposed repair of basement windows and the capital expense of the installation of central air-conditioning. Discussion on long range planning.

MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:36 PM, Jack Cavolick seconded and it was voted unanimously.

	Respectfully submitted,	Accepted by the Board of Selectmen
	Paula Harrison Office Clerk	Eileen Sauvageau - Chairman
		Mark Thibodeau
		Jack Cavolick
	Accepted by the	Finance Committee
Doug Macleay, Cha	ir	Lori Regienus
Charles Lappen		Marybeth Chichester
Phil Sherburne		

Documents

- Proposed FY 15 budget for Police Department
 Proposed FY 15 budget for Griswold Memorial Library